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                         BOOK WEEK AND BOOK FAIR 
 
 

Thursday 13th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Campbelltown Public School is going to celebrate Book Week from 24-27 October. This year we 
are combining Book Week with the Book Fair, and Education Week.  

For the first time in a number of years we will have a Book Fair onsite and have invited Carnival 
Books to come to our school and share their wonderful selection of up-to-date books. The fair will 
be open to students each lunchtime Monday to Thursday in that week.  

The Book Parade will be on Wednesday 26 October and both students and staff are extremely 
enthusiastic and looking forward to the opportunity to dress up as their favourite literary 
characters. Please come along and join in the fun and enjoy our fabulous celebrations.  

Wednesday 26 October 

9:30 am    - Open classrooms  

10:30am    -Book Parade 

11:30am    -Lunch for students and families  

                    -Students and parents invited to library to purchase from Book Fair 

                    
                       
 
Debbie Gilroy  
Teacher/Librarian 
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